
COMMUNICATIONS PLAN/SAMPLES 

The Fiscal Year (FY) 2026 water utility communications strategy covers these primary areas:  recently 
implemented cost containment measures, cost drivers for rate increases, including operations and capital 
improvement, commodity costs, reserve balances, utility bill comparisons, and efficiency programs and services 
to help keep utility bill costs low. The City of Palo Alto Utilities (CPAU) communication methods include use of 
the utilities website, utility bill inserts, messaging on utility bills, MyCPAU online account management platform, 
email newsletters, print and digital ads in local publications, social media, community messaging platforms, and 
through direct mailings of the Home Water Reports and online WaterSmart portal.  

As a not for profit public utility, CPAU must recover its costs primarily through revenue generated by rates. 
Any increased supply costs are passed through rates to CPAU customers, including for capital improvement. 
The cost to deliver water supply to Palo Alto and for CPAU to distribute water to customers is high, as it 
includes maintaining and replacing water infrastructure, customer service, billing, and administration.  
 
CPAU’s communication about water utility rates will focus on the forecasted increase in costs passed down from 
Palo Alto’s water supplier, the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC), ongoing capital improvement 
and infrastructure upgrades, and what CPAU is doing to keep costs down. Maintaining water pipes, mains, and 
service connections is necessary to prevent leaks, which cost the utility and rate payers money, and prevents 
damage to infrastructure which could exacerbate safety and reliability concerns in the long term.  

CPAU promotes water use efficiency programs and easy water-saving behaviors to aid in our water saving efforts 
and help customers keep utility costs low. Messaging reinforces that although rates may increase, efficient 
usage can help customers avoid seeing a significant water cost increase on the utility bill. The City is also 
exploring opportunities to expand use of alternative water supplies and is working on a One Water Plan for that 
purpose to further reduce demands on potable water supplies in the future.  

Staff maintain a dedicated webpage at cityofpaloalto.org/ratesoverview to provide an overview on all utility 
rates, costs to the utility, updates to financial forecasts and proposed rate changes. While print materials such 
as bill inserts and ads feature prominently, CPAU is exploring additional ways to communicate directly to 
customers utilizing unique programs like the relatively new WaterSmart portal and Home Water Reports, in 
addition to the near real-time water usage data provided by new Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) and 
the ability to send customers alerts about high water usage. Staff continue to maintain an active presence in 
social media and information sharing through citywide email newsletters. Staff attend community outreach 
events and host educational workshops on these related topics.  

https://www.cityofpaloalto.org/Departments/Utilities/Customer-Service/Utilities-Rates
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